
 

 
 
 

03/02/2023 

 Thank You!! 

This week we have had some blustery, windy days and this has unfortunately caused some 

damage to our canopy roof in the badgers outdoor provision area. We therefore made the 

decision to close this and the surrounding area whilst the winds were strong to keep everyone 

safe. The roof has now been repaired and we are having a new one fitted over half term.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our Nursery and Badgers 2 parents for your 

patience and understanding this week, during this disruption.  

We really do value your co-operation and continued support!! 

 

Respect, Responsibility, Recognition and Resilience 

Important Dates  
 

Monday 6th — Friday 10th February 2023 Children’s Mental Health week in school.  
 

Tuesday 7th February 2023—Safer Internet Day  
 

Thursday 9th February 2023— Wear your Scarf to school day 
 

Friday 10th February 2023— Dress to Express Day & School closes at 3.15pm  
 

Monday 13th February—Friday 17th February 2023—HALF TERM HOLIDAY  
 

Monday 20th February 2023—School closed INSET DAY  
 

Tuesday 21st February 2023—School opens 8.45am  

Reading at Home  

It has been a really positive week in school with lots of home reading taking place, which is 

absolutely fantastic!!                                                                                                       

Well done everyone!! 

 

Stay and Read 

We have also welcomed families in to school for our stay and Read events. The children do 

love having their grown ups in class with them looking at and reading stories.                                               

Look out for next terms dates coming out next week!! 

Thank you to all of our families who joined us this week!! 

 
 

 

Class Dojo is becoming an integral part of home/school communication and it is so lovely to 

have so many of our families signed up to our home/school communication platform.  If you 

have not already signed up to Class Dojo, please contact the school office.  

 
Please follow Girnhill Infant School on  

 
Twitter—@girnhill Infants  

 
Facebook— Girnhill Infants Featherstone  

Year 1 Bikeability  

Our Year One children have had so much fun this week learning bike riding and balancing  

skills. The shrieks of delight and smiles on faces when were achievements were made were 

fantastic to hear and see!! 

What a great example of showing resilience in our learning! 


